
 

 

Please join the Community Planning Commission and consultant Karen Sunnarborg for: 

Affordable Housing Community 

Forum #2 
Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 7 p.m. 

North Reading High School Distance Learning Lab, 189 Park Street 

Hear a presentation of the draft Housing Plan, based on a needs assessment and community 

feedback 

We will discuss: 

-Strategies for meeting the Town’s housing needs 

-How we can best comply with the state’s housing affordability laws 

All are welcome to attend! 

Draft plan can be viewed at www.northreadingma.gov/community-planning under “Grants 

and Projects” 

This project is made possible through a PATH (Planning Assistance Toward Housing) grant from the Massachusetts 

Department of Housing and Community Development 

Contact: Danielle McKnight, dmcknight@northreadingma.gov, 978-357-5206 
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